
 

 

Larking Gowen City of Norwich Half Marathon  

Sunday 7 April 2019 – start 10:30am 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

The 34th City of Norwich Half Marathon takes place on Sunday 7 April 2019 

starting and finishing at the Norfolk Showground. 

 

The course will again be a single lap as this greatly reduced the impact upon 

you as residents on and around the route. 

 

In order to ensure the safety of runners, marshals and spectators a road 

closure order will be in force for the duration of the race between 10:30 and 

13:30. However, as always, we maintain access for residents and businesses 

when safe to do so but would ask that if at all possible, travelling along any 

section of the route is avoided during the times indicated overleaf. 

 

The map of the 2019 route is shown inside this leaflet and is marked to 

break the route into separate sections showing the times each section will be 

impacted and traffic restrictions apply. The single lap means that we are able 

to re-open each section as the last runner completes that section with roads 

returned to normal much more quickly. 

 

On behalf of City of Norwich Athletic Club and our partners Larking Gowen 

and East Anglian Air Ambulance, please accept our apologies for any 

inconvenience that the event may cause and our thanks for your patience 

and understanding and the support and encouragement you give during the 

race. 

 

Race Committee 

City of Norwich AC 

www.cityofnorwichhalfmarathon.com 

 

PLEASE READ:  

IMPORTANT RESIDENT INFORMATION 

SUNDAY 7 APRIL 2019 



 


